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CHURCH ROAD DEVELOPMENT, LAVERSTOCK 
PLANNING UPDATE 

 
 
We have been advised by Wiltshire Council Planning Dep that the decision on the Church 
Road development has been pushed back until at least 7th June. This is to allow time for 
them to obtain further details from consultees and the applicants to ensure that all the 
necessary information is available to make a decision on the proposal.  
 
We'll keep you up to date as we hear more news. 
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